
Subject: WOO29-04 - Tech,nical Amendment 

From: Marian Healy [mailto:MarianHealv@offalvcoco.ie] 
Sent: 27 March 2013 15:56 
To: Brian Meaney 
Subject: WOO29-04 - Technical Amendment 

Hi Brian 

I hope you are well. I was just onto your office and they advised me that you were the inspector assigned to  our 
request for a Technical Amendment on W 0029-04, Derryclure Landfill. I have been asked to  ascertain if there is a 
timeline for determination on the submission, even a ball park would be good. 

Have a nice Easter 

Thanks 
Marian 

Marian Healy . 
Executive Scientist 
Environment & Water Services Section 
Offaly County Council 

E-mail: mhealv@offaIvcoco.ie 
Tel: 057 9357403 
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The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 
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